
From: Darbi Ray <DRay@sgcsd.net> 
Date: September 5, 2024 at 10:39:16 AM EDT 
To: Jill Bush <JBush@sgcsd.net> 
Subject: Resignation Letter Update 

 
Good morning, 
I am writing to notify you that I accept the position of a step 2 teaching assistant 
at Glendaal Elementary and hereby resign my position as secretary effective 
September 6, 2024. And will begin my new role effective 9/9/24. I am very 
grateful for the opportunity and look forward to this new chapter in my life. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Darbi Ray 

Glendaal Secretary 

518-347-3600 Ext. 1901 

 


